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Applicant Led Engagement Summary

Habitat for Humanity

Engagement Participation Summary Report
for Radisson Heights/Albert Park Developments

What We Did

From August 7 - August 27, 2018 Habitat for Humanity Southern Alberta undertook a
public engagement process to better understand the public's perspective on concepts
for new housing at the 1523 to 1527 36th Street and 1305 to 1313 36th Street SE lots and
their proposed duplex and four-plex developments, respectively
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Albert Park Radisson Heights
Community Association

2636 12 Avenue SE

Calgary, Alberta

T2A 0G5

To whom it may concern.
Re: Development Permit: DP2018-2532

On October 17, 2018 Bill Brunton gave a presentation to the Board of Albert Park
Radisson Heights Community Association about the proposed Habitat for Humanity
Project on 36 Street SE. We were very impressed with this presentation about the two
four-plexes that are planned. Along with the description of the proposed buildings, Mr.
Brunton told us about how Habitat for Humanity makes home ownership affordable to
many who would not otherwise ever own their own home.

The Albert Park Radisson Heights Community Association supports this development
proposed by Habitat for Humanity Southern Alberta.

Bnig

Ann Craig

Vice President

Albert Park Radisson Heights Community Association
403-252-6795
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